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OUR THANKS 

On behalf of  the Scouting family, we thank you for making Scouting 
a priority in your philanthropy. Your gifts are helping Scouting to 
dream big and continue to respond to needs of today’s families.  We 
are honored to be a partner in creating your Scouting legacy. 

BECAUSE OF YOU, kids are going to camp,  
finding careers and choosing good paths.

Second Century Society

Second Century Society members come from all walks of life. You 
are CEO’s of Fortune 100 companies, entrepreneurs, doctors and 
educators with one thing in common - your love for Scouting. 

We Thank You!

The Second Century Society welcomed 18 new members at the 2018 
BSA Foundation Dinner. It’s a testament to your generosity that 10 
of your fellow Scouters were recognized at the $1,000,000 level! The 
dinner had a vibrant energy as Cub Scout Pack 88 from Keller, Texas 
joined Jim Turley for a fireside chat.

SCS Members in Action

Jim and Sandy Rogers were wonderful ambassadors as they served as 
the host couple for the most recent Report to the Nation. You visited 
every corner of our nation’s capital with 12 distinguished Scouts. 
As you updated members of Congress, appointed officials, and the 
President on the state of Scouting, you were shining examples of 
the best Scouting has to offer. We also thank you for serving as the 
National Second Century Society Co-Chairs. Your work has help 
recognize many more of Scouting’s investors. Thank you!

1200
Second Century Society members since 2010

$220,000,000
You have given $220 million to support what  

you love most about Scouting


